
St Bridget’s Catholic Primary School        Weekly Newsletter        Friday 25TH February 2022 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quote of the Week! 
 
Books are the quietest and most constant 
of friends; they are the most accessible and 
wisest of counsellors, and the most patient 
of teachers. - Charles W. Eliot 

 
 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM FREE TO A GOOD 
HOME! 

 
We have kindly been donated a large amount of 
school uniform which is brand new or in very 
good condition. We are holding an after school 
session in the school hall (3pm – 5pm) on 
Thursday 3rd March for Parents who would like 
to collect some uniform for free. We have a wide 
range of sizes.  
 

CLASS ATTENDANCES FOR THIS WEEK!  

Reception: 93.33% 

Year 1: 97.93% 2ND PLACE! 

Year 2: 92.35% 

Year 3: 99.26% 1ST PLACE! 

Year 4: 95% 

Year 5: 96.84% 3RD PLACE! 

Year 6: 95.17% 

WELL DONE TO 1ST, 2ND AND 3RD PLACE! 

EARRINGS IN SCHOOL! 
 

We are no longer allowed to tape over earrings 
for P.E. lessons – Earrings must be removed. 

We strongly recommend that pupils leave their 
earrings at home on P.E. days, including after 
school sporting clubs. 

For the full updated policy, please check 
Parent Mail.  

 
 
 

NEW P.E. Days 

Monday: Year 4 & Year 2 

Tuesday: Year 1 & Year 5 & Reception  

Wednesday: Year 3 & Year 6  

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

                 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

On Thursday 3rd March it is World Book Day. All 
children are invited to attend school on Thursday 
dressed as their favorite character from a book 
(please do not feel like you have to buy a costume 
for this event). Many book characters dress in 
clothes that are much like the clothes the children 
might wear every day. If children would rather 
not dress up, then they are welcome to come 
dressed in non-uniform. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK!  

Nursery – Leo Peat  

Reception – THE WHOLE CLASS! 

Year 1 -  Georgia Allan  

Year 2 – Jackson McCann  

Year 3 – Gracie Whelan  

Year 4 – Harry McCrickard 

Year 5 – Mason Silvers  

Year 6 – Freya Rothery  

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

IF YOU HAVE ANY OLD JEANS, PLEASE DONATE 

THEM TO SCHOOL FOR AN UPCOMING YEAR 5 

DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY PROJECT. THANK 

YOU! 


